














LETTER OF SUPPORT
Dear Sweetwater Unified School District Board Members and Superintendent Janney,

My name is Alexander Dozal. I've been in the charter school of San Diego for a year now, and in that year
I've had nothing but good experience with school and the extra program it has to offer called the California Cadet
Corps. Before | came to the Charter School | went to a different high school, which is incomparable to Altus. Here
at Altus, | feel like | could accomplish more. They offer a nice quiet environment that can help you focus, and the
opportunity of having one on one time with your teacher is nice. With traditional school, it’s a bit more difficult to
have one on one time with them. The best part of all is having the chance to graduate early. | will be graduating a

semester early.

Respectfully submitted,
W , W/
Alexander Dozal

Student at the Charter School of San Diego



LETTER OF SUPPORT
Dear Sweetwater Unified School District Board Members and Superintendent Janney:

My name is Cassandra Alvarez, I’'m a student at the Charter School of San Diego’s Plaza Bonita

location. I feel very fortunate to be a part of this program. I have been a student here for a year and a
half.

What I love about this program is that it's taught me how to be independent. I am able to work at my
own pace. [ really benefit from the one-on-one help that I get from my teacher. I know that with her
help I will be able to comprehend the material that I may be struggling with.

The reason I decided to leave Hilltop High School was because if I stayed I would have not been able
to graduate with my class of 2017. But here at Charter School of San Diego I was able to get back on
track and I am now able to graduate with my class.

My plan after high school is to attend a four year university in order to one day become a Dentist. In
order to achieve this goal I have worked really hard on my courses and 1 will continue to do so.

Respectfully subinitted,
(. A\Varey

Cassandra Alvarez





